		
		  License Renewal 2020

The Board of Optometry met on July 11, 2020 and voted to modify Rule 4.1 (a) & (b) and allow for all twenty (20)  hours of continuing education to be obtained via correspondence/non face-to-face continuing education for this calendar year only.  Each licensed Optometrist shall take 20 hours of continuing education. 
All 20 hours may be correspondence/non face-to-face and must be either:
	*approved by the Counsel on Optometric Practitioner Education (COPE),
	*taken at a National, Regional, or State Conference or
	*taken at a school of optometry/teaching institution.

